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June 4, 2020 

Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 

Attention:  Christine E. Long, Registrar and Board Secretary 

Dear Ms. Long: 

Re: LIEN’s Comments re Draft Issues List  
Board File No. EB-2020-0091 
Enbridge Gas Inc.’s Integrated Resource Planning Proposal 

In accordance with Procedural Order No. 1 issued on May 21, 2020 in this proceeding, the Low-
Income Energy Network (LIEN) proposes that the following two issues be added to the Issues 
List, unless the OEB determines that these issues are already subsumed within the existing Issues 
List. 

Under “Specific Questions”, LIEN suggests that the OEB add the following: 

Is Enbridge Gas’ submission that “IRP should be reviewed and treated separately 
from DSM” appropriate? [quote is from Enbridge’s IRP Proposal, p. 3,  
lines 11-12] 

How should the costs and benefits of traditional supply-side infrastructure 
solutions be compared with the costs and benefits of DSM, and other non-pipeline 
alternatives? 

Yours truly, 

 
Matt Gardner 
Partner 
Certified as a Specialist in Environmental 
by the Law Society of Ontario 

cc: LIEN Legal Subcommittee 
Judy Simon 
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